
From: Jenny Lapham
To:
Subject: Local Government Official Information Request
Date: Friday, 22 February 2019 11:49:00 a.m.
Attachments: Information.pdf

Dear 
 
I refer to your e-mail of 7 February 2019 requesting information relating to the hospitality
industry.  Please find attached the information as requested. 
 
If you have any queries regarding this information please contact our Business Relationship
Manager, Des Adamson.
 
E-mail:  Des.Adamson@dcc.govt.nz
 
 
Regards
 
 
 
Jennifer Lapham 
Governance Support Officer
Dunedin City Council
50 The Octagon, Dunedin; P O Box 5045, Dunedin 9054, New Zealand 
Telephone: 03 477 4000; Fax: 03 474 3594 
Email: jlapham@dcc.govt.nz; www.dunedin.govt.nz 

 P Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail
 
 

mailto:Des.Adamson@dcc.govt.nz
















